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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 

 

It seems nearly impossible to say 

that we are nearing the end of 

2022. We have just gotten started 

and the holiday season is upon 

us.  Looking back at the last 

months, Women’s Club has 

already accomplished so much. Our online 

registration has made it easy for our members to 

sign up for events and we have had record 

numbers for our SIG events and monthly luncheon. 

We continue to look for ways to improve the 

system and correct flaws as they come to attention 

but this new feature has been embraced by the club 

members with great enthusiasm.  
 

Our September luncheon was a fantastic time to 

reconnect and we learned about our beginnings as 

a club and as a city with our speakers sharing their 

personal memories. Everyone lingered over lunch 

and enjoyed meeting some of our many new 

members.  
 

Our October Fashion Show was simple yet elegant 

as we enjoyed a delicious lunch at the Sonesta and 

beautiful fashions from Elizabeth’s Boutique. As 

usual Lemon Leaf provided the amazing table 

decorations. Shelley Smith and Kaye Blount, co-

chairs of the event, provided us with great fashion 

tips and loads of fun entertainment. Our models 

were lovely and knew their steps perfectly as our 

emcee, Annette Brown, told us some personal 

anecdotes about each one.  Thank you also to 

Rosie Babin for her work behind the scenes with 

table assignments and seating arrangements.  All 

of these lovely ladies gave hours of time, and some 

sleepless nights, to providing us with a fantastic 

show.  
 

Although we will not have a general meeting in 

December, many of our SIGs continue to meet and  

 

 

 

have special holiday events planned. If you have 

not signed up for these please do so now. We will  

see you back in January with more speakers that 

are exciting, lovely lunches and fun events.  
 

On behalf of the Executive and Standing Board 

members of Women’s Club, I would like to wish 

each of you a very happy and safe holiday season. 

However, you personally celebrate this time of 

year, our hope is that you find happiness, joy and 

friendship along the way. See you in 2023! 
 

Kimberlee Majkszak President  

Women’s Club of Greater Lakeway 
 

 
 

1ST VICE PRESIDENT 
 

Happy Holidays! I hope that each 

of you are enjoying your time 

celebrating with your families and 

friends and making wonderful 

memories! Looking forward to the 

new year, we also hope to 

entertain, educate and make some 

enjoyable memories with you through our 

upcoming WCGL programs! We will begin by 

concentrating on our health and well-being, and 

then follow that with "love and cookies"!  Next, 

we'll enjoy some music and then educate ourselves 

a little about "technology today"! We hope you 

join us!   

To learn more about our upcoming speakers and 

General Meetings, check our upcoming 

Newsletters and/or our website 

at:  http://www.lakewaywomensclub.com. 
 

Diann Blevins, 1st Vice President 
 

 

 

http://www.lakewaywomensclub.com/
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2ND VICE PRESIDENT 
 

 As we begin the Christmas Season 

our Special Interest Groups (SIGS) 

are preparing a number of special 

Holiday Celebrations, which we 

hope you will enjoy.  Our 

membership is growing and because 

of that some of our SIGS have reached 

capacity.  Two book clubs are closed and 

Galloping Gourmet has reached a limit on 

participants for their events.  We feel it is not fair 

to ask members to pay a fee to join and then not be 

able to participate because the event has reached 

maximum capacity.  This creates an opportunity 

for new SIGS.  If anyone is interested in starting a 

new book club, dining group or other SIG, please 

let me know.  We have an application form 

available to help guide you through the thought 

process. Contact me with any questions 

at judithcbaer@gmail.com.   
 

Judy Baer, 2nd Vice President 

 

 
 

TREASURER 
 

The 2022-23 WCGL budget was 

presented to the Board on June 20th 

and approved by the Executive 

Board at its meeting that 

immediately followed. A copy of 

the 2022-23 budget will be available 

for viewing at the check-in desk at 

all monthly luncheons. At its meeting on July 29th 

the Executive Board approved the August 20th and 

30th renewals of the two insurance policies that 

cover club liability, practices and stored items. The 

storage unit lease was extended by 13 months, 

ending August 25, 2023.   
 

November 2022 Newsletter (reported as of 

October 4, 2022) 
 

On August 11th, the WCGL initiated an online 

payment system for dues and events. SQUARE has 

proven to be an easy-to-use program for credit card 

payments from members. SQUARE complies with 

all Payment Card Industry Security Standards 

Council (PCI SSC) requirements via instant data 

encryption. As of September 30th, there have been 

611 completed transactions, of which 22 were 

refunds. The Club is in sound financial condition 

that includes a reserve of $10,000, or 

approximately 20% of expected income. Financials 

are available at each monthly luncheon for 

viewing. 
 

The WCGL carries two insurance policies for each 

club year. The policies are written through our 

local State Farm Insurance agency in Lakeway. 

One policy covers Not-for-Profit Organization 

Liability for its members and directors. The other 

is a Business Owners Policy that covers damages: 

business assets, moneys and securities, forgeries 

The online reservation system is now available. 

You can use these links to sign up for WCGL 

membership, luncheons, and various SIG fees and 

events. 
 

Membership Link 

Galloping Gourmets (December 2) 

Garden Club Link  (Membership Fee) 

Garden Club Party (December 9) 

Home Inspirations Link (Membership Fee) 

Let’s Do Brunch! 
January 23 Luncheon 

In working with Square, we’ve encountered a 

few situations.  

1. If one person is going to pay for another 

member, you must add the name of the 

person you’re paying for in the detail 

section of the registration form. 

2. We are getting a lot of double payments. 

Before you pay again, check your email 

first for your emailed receipt. You can 

also email Kim Majkszak or Darla 

Nelson and ask before risking a double 

payment. 

3. If you are not receiving your newsletters 

or receipts for online payments, check 

your spam folder. Some providers block 

messages from mailing lists. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:judithcbaer@gmail.com
https://square.link/u/4unCTdaR
https://square.link/u/bPO0ZZaX
https://square.link/u/0BDo9fKt
https://square.link/u/TvbmkTwl
https://square.link/u/yW4KsQ7n
https://square.link/u/xdLHw3v4
https://square.link/u/P39lduDd
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and alterations, storage unit, and medical, among 

other items.    
 

December 2022 Newsletter (reported as of 

November 7, 2022) 
 

WCGL receives payments for dues and events by 

credit card payments online at SQUARE, using the 

links provided on our website and newsletters.  

The addition of the online payment system this 

year has benefitted both members as well as the 

Board and Chairs in keeping track of the Club’s 

income. We’re finding that online payments are so 

easy that they can be easily put out of mind. I, 

myself, have looked 3 times to make sure that I 

have signed up for the next Luncheon. Checking 

your credit card account will put your mind at ease 

and verify your payment, or non-payment. 

Accessing your credit card account is your friend, 

AND you can keep a timely eye on any charges 

that you don’t recognize. As a reminder, printed 

financial reports for your review are available at 

every Monthly Luncheon at the front desk.        
 

 Darla Nelson, Treasurer 

 

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY 

Care and concern cards were sent 

during the month of October to Karen 

Morter, Sheila Niles, Margie 

Nevenschwander, Linda DeOme, and 

Lois Dodd. Please send me names of 

members needing care and concern 

cards on behalf of the entire membership. We also 

express congratulations and appreciation, typically 

if someone does something special for the Club. 

Contact me at 512-970-1045 

or agenomore01@aol.com.  
 

Shelley Smith, Corresponding Secretary 

 

RECORDING SECRETARY 

The Recording Secretary takes 

the official minutes at all 

Women’s Club Board Meetings 

and General meetings. The 

minutes of the previous General 

Meeting will be available in the 

foyer at all General Meetings 

for members to review. The approved minutes for 

each year are kept in a notebook that is stored at 

the Lakeway Heritage Center to provide 

historical reference for current and future 

generations. 

  Debbie Carver, Recording Secretary 

 

MEMBERSHIP 
 

WCGL membership continues to 

increase and now totals 363. Forty-

one new members have joined us 

since May 2022 and 322 members 

have renewed their dues for the 

2022-2023 membership period. It’s 

not too late to recruit new members or urge those 

that have not renewed to do so. There are plenty of 

fun activities planned through May, such as the 

Spring Social at Vintage Villas, and some fabulous 

speakers that will be presenting at our monthly 

meetings. Your membership also includes the 

ability to join one or more of the many Special 

Interest Groups (SIGs) we offer. These groups are 

a great way to pursue your interests, have fun and 

meet other members in a smaller group 

setting.  Membership dues through the end of the 

membership year on May 31, 2023 are $40.  

reneepicanso@gmail.com 
 

    Renee Picanso, Membership 

 

 
 

NEW MEMBER MENTORS 
 

Welcome to the Women's 

Club of Greater 

Lakeway!  We are 

delighted that you have 

decided to join our club 

and we are confident that 

you will enjoy the many opportunities available to 

you as a member.  
 

As your New Member Mentors, we will endeavor 

to assist you in becoming acquainted with the 

WCGL, meeting new and current members, and 

exploring our many Special Interest Groups.  Please 

feel free to contact us with any of your questions 

and concerns. 
 

mailto:agenomore01@aol.com
mailto:reneepicanso@gmail.com
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At this magical time of the year we want to take this 

opportunity to wish you and yours a very joyful, 

healthy holiday season filled with fun, family, food 

and love! 
 

Lorraine Dantone, Lwerner55@comcast.net 

Pam Filas,pamfilas@yahoo.com 
 

 

 Lorraine Dantone & Pam Filas, Co-Chairs 

 

HOSPITALITY 
 

The holidays are upon 

us and we sincerely 

hope you all have a fun 

filled season.  

There will not be a 

December luncheon meeting. However, we will 

eagerly be looking forward to seeing everyone at 

Flintrock Falls Country Club on January 23, 2023 

at 9:30 a.m. Our menu will be Rosemary Roasted 

Chicken Crepes served with Lemon Sauce, Fire 

Grilled Mushroom Relish and Baked Brown Rice 

Pilaf. Also, included, will be house salad, rolls and 

iced tea, finished with assorted cookie trays. 

Register via the link on page 2. See you in 

January! 

Happy Holidays!  
 

Elizabeth Toler & Ann McCann, Co-Chairs 

 

SPECIAL EVENT-FASHION SHOW 
 

The Heels & Frills 

Fashion Show held at the 

Sonesta Hotel on October 

24th was sold out. Here are a 

few photos of the event. 

 

  

  
 

 

Kaye Blount & Shelley Smith, Co-Chairs 

 
 

SPECIAL EVENT-SPRING SOCIAL 
  

Save the Date - April 20, 

2023. The annual Women's 

Club gala will be an 

elegant, but fun night at 

Vintage Villas. The theme 

this year will be Southern, so you can look forward 

to some good down-home cooking and dancing. It 

is going to be an event that you will not want to 

miss. More information to come.  
 

Marianna Jacobs & Susan Jerke, Co-Chairs  

 
 

SPECIAL EVENT-INSTALLATION 
 

The May Installation of next year’s 

Board will be held on May 22, 

2023. 

 

 
 

Stephenie Teichmann, Chair 

 

YEARBOOK/DIRECTORY 
 

The 2022-23 Yearbook/Directories 

have been printed and mailed to all 

of the WCGL members who paid 

their dues by October 1st. Many 

thanks to those who helped 

throughout the process! I do hope 

that you find them convenient and the information 

they hold useful! Please visit and use the 

advertisers who made the printing of our 

yearbook/directory possible!  
 

Diann Blevins, Yearbook/Directory 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Lwerner55@comcast.net
mailto:pamfilas@yahoo.com
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NEWSLETTER EDITOR 

    

Faith Stevens, Chair 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

COMMUNITY LIASON 
 

 Lakeway Special Events 
 

Trail of Lights 

Join your friends and neighbors 

for this wonderful Lakeway 

holiday tradition. The Trail of 

Lights will be open nightly from 

6:00 p.m. until midnight from December 2nd 

through January 2nd. The trail is a self-guided tour 

and there is no charge for this event. For more 

information call 512-314-7532 or email 

events@lakeway-tx.gov 
 

The Polar Express Movie 

The Lakeway Parks and Recreation will host a fun 

family evening on December 9th from 6:00 p.m. to 

8:00 p.m. The event will take place at the City Hall 

parking lot located at 1102 Lohman’s Crossing. 

The Kiddie Express trackless train ride will begin 

at 6:00 p.m. followed by the movie at 

approximately 6:15 p.m. There is no charge for 

this event. Hot chocolate and s’mores will be 

served while the supply lasts. Please bring lawn 

chairs and blankets for the movie. Holiday pajamas 

are encouraged. For more information email call 

512-314-7532 or email events@lakeway-tx.gov 
 

Lake Travis Community Library 
  

In Person: Adult Craft Class – Friday, 

December 16th at 10:30 a.m. 

Do you need help with your holiday décor? The 

library will be hosting an adult holiday ornament 

class. All supplies will be provided. Come join the 

fun!   
 

In Person: CPR/AED Class – Thursday, 

December 8th at 10:30 a.m. 

VIK Complete Care ER and Urgent Care with 

Republic of Texas EMS will offer an American 

Heart Association CPR class at the library. The 

class will be approximately two hours long and 

will be limited to twenty participants. Registration 

is required. Questions can be directed to 

kscott@laketravislibrary.org Please register using 

the form https://laketravislibrary.org/cpr-

registration.   
 

Ellen Drisdale, Community Liaison 

 
 

HISTORIAN 

As Historian, I want to remind all 

SIG chairs to send me some photos 

they have taken of their 

meetings. The photos can be a 

group shot or individuals.  I am 

available to take photos of a SIG 

meeting when notified in advance. A memory 

book will be given to Kim Majkszak and the 

Lakeway Historical Center in May, 2023. 

Contact me at janemullkoff@gmail.com 

 
 

WEBMASTER/ONLINE DIRECTORY 

 

Jordan Herrera, Legend & Ko 

 

 

STORAGE UNIT OVERSIGHT 
  

The storage unit is located at the 

climate-controlled Cube Smart, 

15616 Stewart Road off of Hwy 

620. 

To access the unit, contact Janice 

Zehrer at 512-762-3727 to 

coordinate key pickup and access information. 
  

Once in the storage unit, you will need to note on 

the inventory form the items taken from the unit 

and the date and time of access. 

Janice Zehrer, Storage Unit Oversight 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:events@lakeway-tx.gov
mailto:events@lakeway-tx.gov
mailto:kscott@laketravislibrary.org
mailto:janemullkoff@gmail.com
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PARLIAMENTARIAN 
 

Thus, the calendar year comes to 

a close in a few short weeks.   

As we begin the 2023 WCGL 

year we will also begin the 

process of selecting a 

nominating committee that will 

recommend to the membership 

an Executive Committee slate for the 2023-2024 

WCGL year.  Our process is in accordance with 

our By-Law VI, Sections 1, 2 and 3.   
 

I wish you and your families a Blessed Christmas, 

Happy Hanukkah, and a Joyous New Year! 
 

Sheila Niles, Parliamentarian 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

CANASTA – Open 

 

My goodness, where has this year 

gone? As we approach this 

holiday season, things get so 

busy! We will only play canasta 

on Tuesday, December 13th.  
 

We have been having so much fun enjoying each 

other’s company and playing canasta. Want to 

come join us? We play the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays 

from 12:30-3:30 p.m. at the Lakeway Activity 

Center, so please let me know if you’d like to join 

our canasta group. 

 
Season’s greetings to our lovely Lakeway ladies! 

pbnannie@yahoo.com 
 

Paula Barcik, Chair 

 

DINNER CLUB – Open 
 

 The Dinner Club offers 

members a social evening of 

good company and delicious 

food three times each session. 

Dinners are in the homes of 

members designated as hosts for one of the dinners 

in February, March, and April on the third or 

fourth Saturday. The main entrée is the hostess’ 

choice each month. The evening begins at 6:30 

p.m. with drinks and appetizers. One couple will 

bring appetizers and the other couple dessert. Each 

couple must provide their own alcoholic beverage. 

The hosts are not allowed to serve alcohol at these 

dinners. The dates are guidelines. If the hosts 

cannot work with the date or the guests are busy 

that Saturday, the three couples may change the 

date as they see fit to accommodate everyone’s 

schedule. Our kick-off party was October 9 at the 

home of Debbie & Al Carver. Members met the 

couples with whom they will be dining this winter 

and received information on how Dinner Club 

works. At this point, we have a full group for next 

season with additional couples on the waitlist who 

serve as subs when needed. Our members have 

found Dinner Club to be a wonderful way to meet 

new couples in a relaxed setting and some have 

formed lasting friendships because of being a 

member.  

If interested, please contact Pat Younger at 

youngerpat@aol.com.  
 

Pat Younger & Sandy Norton, Co-Chairs 

 
 

DOTTIE’S FOLLIES – Open  

Dottie’s Follies is a dance group that performs for 

special occasions. This group is open to ladies who 

desire to learn dance routines and perform while 

improving their mental and physical fitness levels.  

Dottie Stevenson, Chair 

 

 
 

 

SPECIAL INTEREST GROUPS 

Non-Book Club SIGS 

mailto:pbnannie@yahoo.com
mailto:youngerpat@aol.com
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EXPATS – Open  

The Expat group currently 

meets on the 3rd Thursday of 

each month and is open to 

new members. We have held 

meetings in members’ homes 

as well as taken nearby 

excursions in and around the 

Austin area.  We are a social group and enjoy 

sharing our varied international experiences 

through food, lectures, and stories. If you have 

lived abroad for a minimum of one year or are an 

expat from abroad, we would love for you to join 

us. Send me an email including the countries you 

have lived in and your cell phone number. Would 

you be interested in sharing your cultural 

experiences; hosting a monthly meeting; or 

organizing an excursion? Please send me an email 

and I will add you to our list.   
Contact me at gmangum@hotmail.com   
Julie Mangum, Chair 
 

GALLOPING GOURMETS – Open  
 

 

Time to register for the December 

holiday luncheon to be held on 

Friday, December 2nd in the private 

room at Salt Grass for a festive 

celebration including door 

prizes/gifts. Our December hostesses are Diane 

Dudek and Barbara Staiger. The price is $32.00 

with online registration at the link noted on page 2 

of this newsletter. Registration deadline is 

November 21st. IF you have already registered, 

please, please DO NOT register again. As a 

reminder, all Galloping Gourmet Events are 

nonrefundable. 
 

Our November luncheon was a sold-out fall feast 

at The League-Bee Cave with our amazing 

November hostesses Jeanne Ann Klein and Jan 

Trantham. We even had a fall-themed game with 

prizes which was such a hoot.  See photos below. 
 

Membership in the SIG is $15 annually and is 

limited to 100 members. However, we have now 

reached capacity and have a waitlist to be a 

member of this SIG. Please reach out to Jackie 

Mata to be added to the GG membership waitlist. 
 

Members of Galloping Gourmets enjoy monthly 

luncheons at a variety of restaurants in the area 

which are held the first Friday of each month, 

except January. Our monthly events are wonderful 

opportunities to make new friends and to spend 

time with ‘old’ ones. Seating is typically limited 

and, as such, early registration is always highly 

encouraged using the link in the WCGL 

newsletter.   
 

For further information contact: 

Jackie Mata jackiemata@aol.com   

Linda Michael lindamichael216@gmail.com  
 

Jackie Mata, Linda Michael, Co-Chairs      

 

 
 

 

GARDEN CLUB – Open  
 

We invite you to join our 
wonderful group! Our goal is to 
meet with friends, enjoy 
refreshments and learn more 

about plants, flowers and trees from local 
experts as well as learned friends.  We meet the 
2nd Friday of the month normally around 10:00 
a.m. in various venues which include members’ 
homes, community gardens as well as local 
centers.   

 

Upcoming meetings: 
• Friday, December 9th – Annual Christmas 

Luncheon to be held at the Lakeway Resort and 

Spa, 101 Sunset Drive, in the Sunset Room 

from 11:00 a.m. -1:30 p.m.  

Luncheon options: 

1. Herb Roasted Chicken Breast with Risotto 

& Asparagus 

2. Roasted Cauliflower Steak with Curried 

Chickpeas & Cinnamon-Raisin Pilau Rice 

All luncheons include:  Butternut squash 

soup, mini ATX Pecan Pie with molasses 

roasted pecans as well as coffee, tea and 

rolls/butter.  Other beverages including bar 

options available on your own. 

mailto:gmangum@hotmail.com
mailto:jackiemata@aol.com
mailto:lindamichael216@gmail.com
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Please sign up using the link on page two of the 

newsletter.  Price is $37.00  
 

To make your luncheon selection email the 

attached flyer to Jayne at 

jayne.meythaler@gmail.com 
 

Registration closes on November 18th!   
 

• Friday, January 13th – Growing Orchids 

in Austin 
✓ presented by Monica Gaylord, 

president of “Heart of Texas 

Orchid Society” 
✓ Lakeway Activity Center—105 

Cross Creek 
✓ 9:30am to 11:30 a.m. 
✓ Sharing table available---bring 

your plant goodies 
Monica is an amazing speaker with a wealth of 
knowledge.  Her goal is to help others be 
successful in growing orchids! 
 

Please RSVP 
tomandmarylaboube@gmail.com 
 

We look forward to seeing you and Happy 

Gardening! 

Jennifer Windau, Chair 

 

GIRLFRIENDS’ SOCIAL HOUR – Open  
 

Greetings to all our socially minded 

ladies of WCGL.  
 

Our SIG meets on the 3rd Thursday 

of the month from 4:30-6:30 p.m. 

We will meet at a different venue around Lakeway 

each month to socialize with our girlfriends while 

enjoying beverages and food of choice.  
 

We will send out an email each month with all the 

event details and then we encourage you to 

respond quickly as space is limited. 
 

Looking forward to enjoying each other’s 

company soon! 
 

Bonnee Nelson, bonneenelson@icloud.com  

Becky Parker, rhparker2417@gmail.com  

 
 

Bonnee Nelson & Becky Parker, Co-Chairs  

 

HIKE & BIKE – Open 

 

During January thru May of 2023, Hike & Bike 

will host at least three hikes, a bike ride, and a 

guided cave tour. No outings are planned for 

December 2022. 
 

Interested in joining Hike & Bike? If so, request a 

copy of our Welcome Kit for New Members at 

groupexpedition@gmail.com 
 

Lynne LeMon, Chair  

 

 
Photo: Hike & Bike members kayaked and picnicked at 

Hurst Creek Cove on a perfect day in October 2022. 

 

HOME INSPIRATIONS – Open  
 

It’s beginning to look a lot like 

Christmas, so let’s get together 

for a Holiday Brunch at the 

Home of Becky Parker, 904 
Crestone Stream Drive, 

Lakeway 78738. Event is 

December 8th, 10-11:30am. We 

know this is a busy time of year so please feel free to 

come and go! An evite will be sent out later this 

month. 
 
 

We look forward to seeing you! If questions, 

please contact Elaine 

at: eduffy4161@gmail.com or 512-415-4492 
 

Elaine Duffy & Becky Parker, Co-Chairs  

 

 
Round Top Group for the November excursion. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:jayne.meythaler@gmail.com
mailto:tomandmarylaboube@gmail.com
mailto:bonneenelson@icloud.com
mailto:rhparker2417@gmail.com
mailto:groupexpedition@gmail.com
mailto:eduffy4161@gmail.com
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LAKEWAY INVESTMENT PARTNERS – 

Open 

Lakeway Investment Partners 

welcomes any Women's Club 

member who has an interest 

in investing in the stock 

market. With the economy in 

flux, perhaps now is a great time to learn, discuss 

and focus on financial investing in both our 

portfolio and in your personal stocks. We buy and 

sell stocks, and at each meeting we have lively 

discussions on the performance of the stocks we 

hold or are interested in buying. Members of 

Lakeway Investment Partners each make an initial 

investment of $1,000 and invest an additional $100 

each quarter. We hold monthly meetings on the 1st 

Tuesday of each month beginning at 1:30 p.m. In 

the past year, we have held meetings both on 

Zoom and at members’ homes. Whether you are 

brand new to investing or a seasoned investor, we 

invite you to join us at a meeting to determine if 

you would enjoy being part of our SIG.  For more 

information, contact either: Chair, Deanna Allen 

(713)360-8161 deannaallen107@gmail.com or Co-

Chair, Cheryl May (713) 705-2345 

CAMaySFA@aol.com.  

 

LET’S DO BRUNCH – Open 
 

Hello Brunch Bunch! Our 

brunch for December is Here 

Comes Christmas…with a 

Surprise from Santa at the home 

of Robin Hermann, 404 Sweet 

Grass Lane. Please mark your 

calendars for Monday, 

December 5th 10:00-12:00 a.m. Hostesses are 

Robin Hermann, Christie Kirmse, Stella Denny, 

Nancy Vaughn, and Joan Peterson.  

Limited to 29 attendees. Please register using the 

link on page 2 of this newsletter. 
 

Letsdobrunchwcgl@gmail.com 

Jaime Rubenstein, Chair 

 

MAHJONGG MAVENS – Open 

The Mahjongg Mavens are meeting 

November 29th from 1-4 at the Lake 

Travis Community Library. Please 

note that this is a Tuesday because of 

the Thanksgiving holidays and the 

library availability. Mark the spreadsheet if you are 

able to attend. We continue to welcome both new 

and experienced players to our group. If you have 

any questions or concerns, please contact Julie 

Gross at jdgtex@gmail.com.  

Julie Gross, Chair 

 

 

OUT & ABOUT 
 

If you missed the November Outing to the Junior 

League – A Christmas Affair, it was a 

sparkling success. The shopping was filled with 

lots of laughter by all with many wonderful 

holiday finds. Stay tuned for more exciting news 

on fun outings planned for spring 2023. Until then, 

wishing all safe and joyful holidays!  
 

If you would like to join Out & About, please 

contact MaryAnn Veregge at 

maveregge@yahoo.com. 
 

MaryAnn Veregge, Chair 

 

STITCHES & YARNS – Open  
 

We meet at 10 a.m. on the 2nd 

Monday of each month all year. 

Members are sent an email 

reminder before the meeting. 

During our meetings we share projects, generally 

fiber-related, that we're currently working on, 

exchange bits of information of common interest, 

and offer suggestions and encouragement for 

solving design or technique questions.  
 

We are open for new members who are interested 

in any of the fiber arts. If anyone not on our 

current roster would like to visit, please contact 

me by email in order to receive information about 

the next meeting. 

Phyllis Miller, Chair 

pmiller888@aol.com (912-656-6833) 

 

mailto:deannaallen107@gmail.com
mailto:CAMaySFA@aol.com
mailto:Letsdobrunchwcgl@gmail.com
mailto:jdgtex@gmail.com
mailto:maveregge@yahoo.com
mailto:pmiller888@aol.com
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“A” BOOK CLUB – Limited Openings  

The "A" Book Club meets on the third Tuesday 

each month at members' homes. The host each 

month will notify the members of the location and 

the current book to be reviewed. Please contact 

Dianne at Dhaeg@me.com or (512)569-2332. 

Chair, Dianne Haeg 

 

“B” LITERATES – Open 

B-Literates does not meet in December.  Happy 

Holidays, Ladies.  See you in January. 
 

We are a fun group and if you would like to join us 

or for more information, please contact Marie  

Rush at marierush261@gmail.com or Debbie 

Carver at debbieanncarver@gmail.com 

Marie Rush, Chair & Debbie Carver, Co-Chair 

 

CHATTY CRITICS – Open  

Chatty Critics will meet December 5th, 12 p.m., at 

Marsha Feldmann’s for our annual Holiday 

Potluck.  Her address is 16 Club Estates 

Parkway.  Please RSVP to her at 314-494-0741 

or mashafeldmann@me.com. 
  
Our selection this month is You Never Forget Your 

First: A Biography of George Washington by 

Alexis Coe. The author paints a vivid and multi-

dimensional portrait of our brave, albeit flawed 

first president and his world. 
 

Sampsonstephanie5@gmail.com 
 

Stephanie Sampson, Chair 

 

LITERARY LADIES of LAKEWAY – 

Limited Openings  
 

The Literary Ladies of Lakeway meet in 

members’ homes on the second Wednesday of 

each month where we enjoy a light lunch and 

our book discussion. Our group reads a mix of 

fiction and non-fiction works, as well as one 

classic each year. On December 14th we will 

discuss Dr. Jekyll and Mr. Hyde by Robert 

Louis Stevenson. Our group currently has 

room for two additional members, so please 

email if you are interested in joining. For 

information contact: Kimberly at 

lenzfamily@sbcglobal.net.  

Kimberly Lenz, Chair 

 

VOYAGERS BOOK CLUB – Open  

Our meeting is a little different for November and 

December, since the 4th Friday conflicts with both 

Thanksgiving and Christmas. Our meeting date is 

combined for these two months. We meet on 

Friday, December 2nd and we will discuss The 

Paris Apartment by Lucy Foley. 
 

Please contact pegtruck@gmail.com with any 

questions. 
 

Peg Truckenbrod, Chair, Kathy Wilson, Co-Chair 

kathylwilson@gmail.com 

 

WINE WITH WORDS – Closed 

Our ladies meet on the 3rd Tuesday of each month 

at 6 p.m. at a member’s home for dinner, wine, and 

lively discussions. Our book selection for 

December is Beneath the Scarlet Sky by Mark 

Sullivan. For more information or to be put on our 

membership’s wait-list, please contact Nicky at 

nickybrademan@gmail.com or Pat at 

texas4Pat@gmail.com.  
 

Nicky Brademan, Chair & Pat Long, Co-Chair 

 

WORLD OF BOOKS – Closed 
 

World of Books meets the 2nd Wednesday of each 

month at 10:00 a.m. in members’ homes. The 

December 14th meeting will be our Christmas 

Party. No book will be discussed.   
For information, please contact Mary Mikhail at 

512-771-1189 or mvmik04@gmail.com.   

Mary Mikhail & Betty Haley, Co-Chairs 

 

OUR WOMEN’S CLUB WEBSITE LINK:  
 

https://www.lakewaywomensclub.com  
 

The printed Yearbook/Directory was mailed out 

the first week of November. They are available 

to active members only, so renew your 

membership now.  

 
 

BOOK CLUBS 

mailto:Dhaeg@me.com
mailto:marierush261@gmail.com
mailto:debbieanncarver@gmail.com
mailto:mashafeldmann@me.com
mailto:Sampsonstephanie5@gmail.com
mailto:lenzfamily@sbcglobal.net
mailto:pegtruck@gmail.com
mailto:kathylwilson@gmail.com
mailto:nickybrademan@gmail.com
mailto:texas4Pat@gmail.com
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The Women's Club is an IRC 501(c)(7) 

organization. Our objective is to promote the 

social, cultural, and intellectual growth of our 

members. Membership dues for the period of June 

1 to May 31, 2022 can be paid online. The WCGL 

website contains the link, or the form can be  

downloaded to mail along with a check payable to 

WCGL for $40.   
 

The WCGL organization observes the 

COVID-19 guidelines of The State of Texas, 

Travis County, and the City of Lakeway.  

 

 


